
                                                                                                                
 
 
 
 
 
 

Working Conditions Survey for overseas residents and guest workers. 
 
This short survey has been put together by Citizens Advice Guernsey and the 
Equality Working Group in preparation for a series of workshops on equalities 
during May and June  https://equality.gg/events/. 
 
It would be a great help if you could kindly take a few minutes to complete the 
survey.  They are completely anonymous – we do not ask for your name or 
employer. 
 
The closing date will be May 12th. Your answers will help us understand whether 
and what we need to do to improve working conditions. 
 
The survey can also be accessed in several languages on www.citizensadvice.org.gg 
and saved responses can be sent to equalities@citizensadvice.org.gg 
 
Many thanks, 
 

Kate 
 
 
On behalf of Citizens Advice Guernsey and Equality Working Group. 
 
 
If you have any questions please contact: equalities@citizensadvice.org.gg or call 
Kate directly on 249942 
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